
Stars of the Week 
 

Earth: Sayer-Jay 

Water: Zachary 
Air: Erin 
Fire: Evie 
 

Class of the Week 

Earth 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

  

 

 

      

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

“Let your light shine.” Matthew 5:16 

Summer 2 
10th June 2024 

- 
26th July 2024 

 

Let Your Light Shine 
Assembly 

 
 

 
 

 

 
Friday 28th June 2024 

9.10am 
Please bring any certificates from 

home. 
 

Reminder 
 
 
 

Air Class don’t forget your 
swimming kit! 

Last lesson 23rd July 2024 
 

 

Attendance this Week 

Target 97% 

Whole School: 95.6% 
Earth: 97.1% 
Water: 96.6% 

Air:  94.6% 

Fire: 94.9% 
 

  
Sunflower Update 

Current leaders 
EARTH 

 

REMINDER 

Please label all items of clothing so 

we can return them to the correct 

child if they are removed and 

mislaid.  

Thank you 

Suncream 

As the weather will be getting 
warmer, we will again be 
providing a top-up of 
suncream, at lunchtime, on 
the days when it is needed. If 
your child requires a specific 
cream, due to allergies, please 
opt out of having the school 
cream and send your own 
labelled bottle, which will 
then be kept in school.  

Year 6 Hoodies 

Year six children were pleased to receive their leavers’ hoodies this week. They chose the colour and designed the 

back as a class and we think they look fantastic! 

                          

More details 

to follow 

nearer the 

date. 

Date for your diary.  

SPORTS DAY 

Wednesday 26th June - 1:30pm 

(Weather dependent) 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

  

Cook4Life 

We have the opportunity for up to 5 families to take part in the Tameside Active Cook4Life course. This is a 

3week programme which develops skills and confidence in preparing and cooking meals, whilst encouraging 

making healthy choices.  

The course is delivered virtually. The Children’s Nutrition Team will deliver all food and resources directly to 
school for children to take home and they will engage with families through phone calls and questionnaires. 

This is a great opportunity. Please contact the school office if you are interested in putting your name down 

to take part in this course.  


